

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL



Ambition Pride Success

NEWSLETTER

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of this half term, I want to take a moment to thank you for your continued support. It has been a busy and exciting few weeks, and we truly appreciate the partnership between home and school in ensuring the best for our children.

This week started in a wonderful way, with special visitors from the Confucius Institute sharing what Chinese New Year means to them. The celebrations continued with a fantastic assembly by our Year 4 pupils, who did an amazing job teaching us all about the Lunar New Year. We are incredibly proud of their hard work and enthusiasm!

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable halfterm break. We look forward to welcoming everyone back on **Monday**, **24th February**.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Half term week Monday 17th
 February to Friday 21st February
- Return to school after half term Monday 24th February
- Nursery trip deposit of £5 paid Friday 28th February
- Girls Y5 and 6 football competition Friday 7th March

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

Gallery photos - https://anglesey-primary-school.secure-primarysite.net/gallery-2024-2025/

PARENTS

We have a polite request from a resident of Melbourne Avenue. Please do not park across the drives at drop off and pick up times. Thank you.

FEBRUARY ONLINE SAFETY NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



Click the link to read the newsletter: 06-01-2025.pd

CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE WEEK



Answer from last week: The answer was 'Trojan' and the city of 'Troy', making this week's answer A.

Answer next week...



ATHLETICS TOURNAMENT

On Tuesday some of our pupils from Y3 and Y4 took part in an athletics competition at Billeseley Tennis Club.

The Anglesey team finished 4th out of 10 schools competing.

There were some fantastic individual performances.

Shae - Javelin - 1st Place

Ayaan - Speed bounce- 1st place

Also, special mentions to Joshua and Mawadda, who ran brilliantly finishing 2nd in relay events.

Congratulations to all who took part and thank you to Mrs Patterson for helping to arrange the

event.









A huge thank you to our sponsors I C Talent Recruitment who provided us with the kits. Our children looked amazing in their new kits and very professional. It helped to really feel part of the Anglesey team.



Y4 ACHIEVEMENTS

These children from 4I all had thumbs up x 4 for their behaviour:



Well done to these pupils from 4FD, 4JD and 4I for getting their times tables badges:











Congratulations to these pupils from 4FD for thumbs up x 4:





HALF TERM CLUBS



SUPPORT

If you or anyone you know is made homeless and live in temporary accommodation, you could be entitled to some support, for example bus passes.

If you find yourself in a similar situation, contact Mrs Oram the school's Pastoral lead, who will signpost you to any support.

NURSERY TRIP

A reminder that parents need to pay the first **deposit of £5 by the 28**th **February** for the Safari trip, for themselves and their child.

Y2 DESIGN & TECHNOLOGY













Year 2 have been making vehicles with moving axels and wheels in DT.



Online Safety Newsletter Safer Internet D

Established by the UK Safer Internet Centre (UKSIC), Safer Internet Day is celebrated around the world. This year, on Tuesday 11th February 2025, it will be celebrated with the theme:

'Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online'

How can I get involved?

UKSIC Resources

As usual, the UKSIC have created some fantastic resources, which includes top tips, help and advice and quizzes to help you start a conversation with your child. Find out more here:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internetday/safer-internet-day-2025/tips-forparents-and-carers

Your free Self-Help Tool Centre from Get Safe Online

Get Safe Online have several free tools that you can use to help protect you and your family. The tools include checking a website, how to spot a phishing email, how to check your social media footprint as well as a fun tool to see if you can spot what has been generated by Al.

https://www.getsafeonline.org/selfhelpcentre/

Free Cyber Action Plan from the NCSC

The National Cyber Security Centre (NCSC) have a wealth of advice and tips on how to protect you and your family online, including a short questionnaire to assess how you can improve your cyber security. Once completed, they will provide you with a personalised plan:

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/section/information-for/youyour-family

How to deal with online scams: a parent guide from Parent Zone

Parent Zone have published an article outlining how to deal with online scams. The article includes how to report scams, further support, and preventive measures you can put in place:

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/how-dealonline-scams-parent-guide

Interactive online scams guide from Internet Matters

Internet Matters have produced an interactive guide to help you understand scams. They also provide further links to additional resources. Find out more here:

https://www.internetmatters.org/resour ces/tackling-online-scams-guide/

Resources from London Grid for Learning (LGfL)

LGfL have produced this video titled "Life Online - What Grownups Just Don't Get!"

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lde52EtjljQ

In addition, they have a selection of resources available here:

https://parentsafe.lgfl.net/home

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date released 1.2.25.

Click the link for more information:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2025

https://www.ceopeducation.co.uk/